
From: Cockrell, Philip C.
To: Hamilton, Beverly G <Hamilton_BeverlyG@scdps.state.sc.us>
CC: Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 1/29/2003 5:18:34 PM
Subject: FW: Election Commission request

Beverly,
According to the Phoenix price list, the DLIPC cost was $19,435.00 per unit plus $5465.00 for the credential printer. The 
high cost on the PC is a result of the fact that machines cost more money five years ago when the system was spec'ed out 
than they do today. It also figures in the cost of all the software, which is significant, and the camera mast which is also a 
very expensive piece of equipment. I can spec out a new model machine and gain some cost savings, but that would take 
some time. How quickly does Mr. Hale need this information?

Philip

-----Original Message-----
From: Adams, Marcia S.
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2003 11:46 AM
To: Cockrell, Philip C.
Cc: Hamilton, Beverly G
Subject: FW: Election Commission request

Philip,
Please forward Beverly the cost information for the DLIPC machines. Thanks, Marcia.

-----Original Message-----
From: Hamilton, Beverly G
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2003 10:56 AM
To: Lewis, Sharon P.; Adams, Marcia S.; Uswa, Wanda P.
Subject: Election Commission request

I received a call from Wayne Hale with the Election Commission inquiring about the cost of the DLIPC machines. He says 
that they are contemplating introducing new legislation that will require a picture ID on voter registration cards and need 
some prices for the technology. Do you have something that I can send to him? Specifically, I would think the cost for the 
actual machine and the computer so that a data base can be created. Beverly
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